
 

 

 

 
Mr 
??? 

Please ask for: Mollie Redford
Reference: 23787341
Email: 
kcc.information@email.icasework.com
Date: 31 August 2021

 
 
Dear Mr Craddock
 
Thank you for your request for information made under the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004 relating to Tithe Maps. Please see the response provided below:

I request under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 or the INSPIRE 
Regulations 2009 (as amended), as may apply, a copy of all digitised tithe maps 
for the county of Kent, to be supplied in electronic form on a portable hard disk, 
or alternatively to be made available for download on a file transfer facility.
I will on request supply a portable hard disk for this purpose.  I am content to 
receive the data for each tithe map as a number of individual components in 
image files.
The tithe maps deposited with the Kent Archives are all available to access at the Kent 
History and Library Centre.  Facsimiles of the maps have been produced to make 
access easier as the original maps are very large.  If you would like to access these 
maps please contact the archives team on archives@kent.gov.uk to arrange an 
appointment to view the documents.  It is possible to purchase digital copies of the 
maps again by emailing archives@kent.gov.uk. 

If you are unhappy with this response, and believe KCC has not complied with 
legislation, you have 40 working days from the date of this response to ask for a review. 
You can do this by following our complaints process; details can be found at this link 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/about-the-council/complaints-and-compliments#tab-10 on our 
website. Please quote reference 23787341.

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you can appeal to the Information 
Commissioner, who oversees compliance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
Details of what you need to do, should you wish to pursue this course of action, are 
available from the Information Commissioner’s website http://ico.org.uk/concerns 
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 

Yours sincerely
 
 
Mollie Redford
Information Access Officer
Strategic and Corporate Services
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